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Pendleside Hospice Sponsored Bunny Hop 

 

Please can we remind parents that it is the    

Pendleside Hospice Sponsored Bunny Hop 

Event on Thursday 30th March. We have         

previously sent home a letter & envelope and we 

hope that you are able to support us. 

If you are unable to get any sponsorship, please 

can we ask that you donate a minimum of £1.00 

to help to cover the Hospice costs. All children 

will receive a pair of bunny ears and a chocolate 

egg. 

Lizzie & Gillian’s Groups 

                     AM - 9.30am - 10.30am                

PM -1.30pm- 2.30pm 

Emma and Suzanne’s Groups 

AM - 10.30am - 11.30am 

30 Hour Children  

 1.30pm - 2.30pm  

 2.30pm - 3.30pm  

Please let Tabasum know which time slot you 

prefer. 

Next week is ‘Autism          

Awareness Week’ so why not      

support us in raising           

awareness and championing   

acceptance by dressing your 

children in as many different 

colours as you can find. 

Please don’t buy anything        

especially for this, as together 

we will all represent the colours 

of the rainbow.   

Thank you. 

 

Easter Holiday 2023 
 

 

 

 

Please can we remind parents that the Nursery 

will be closed on Friday 31st March until Friday 

15th April 2023. We reopen on Monday 17th  

April 2023. We hope you all have a nice holiday. 

Why not email  your child’s   keyworker any    

pictures that you take in the holidays and then 

the children can talk about them at group time.  

 

 

 

The Primary School places for 

September 2023 will be issued on 

Saturday 16th April. If you have 

applied online, you will receive 

an email with your school choice. 

If you have applied with an        

application form, you will receive 

a letter in the post. 


